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...from the Parents
of HCS students this
year...

I’'m grateful that you all have
this assistance for families. |
just want to say thank you!

This year, our child was born
with many medical
complications. As a result,
we have been in and out of
the hospital for the past
year. This has impacted our
finances in many ways.
Thank you for your generous
support of our family.

The gift from the Foundation
helps lift a large financial
burden for my family.

We are grateful for the
financial support to help
keep our children at
Highland Christian School.

A gift from the Foundation
would help our family in a
tremendous way. Thank you!

Dear Friend of HCS,

Jesus changes everything! There are so many exciting things we could talk
about when it comes to Highland Christian School: the generosity of our
donors, the impact of the Expansion, enrollment growth, the programs, the
scholarships, the extracurricular opportunities, etc. But, at the end of the
day, we are here, doing what we do, because Jesus changes lives.

This is why the HCS Foundation is essential to Highland Christian School.
As a tuition based, community-supported Christian School, our capacity to
serve is dependent on a family’s ability to pay. But Jesus calls us all.

Because this is true, we’re working hard to ensure that Christ-centered
education remain accessible for all believing parents who desire it.

Through the HCS Foundation, we are able to support families as they
navigate the cost of Christ-centered education. This year, 100 families
received a gift from our Foundation. With gifts ranging from $100 to
$3,200 per family, the wisdom, generosity, and foresight of our supporters
continues to impact our community for Christ.

Now totaling $5,237,107, the Highland Christian School Foundation has
set a goal of reaching $10,000,000 by 2030. Why? It’s very simple. We
want to ensure that financial resources are never a barrier for a family who
desires an excellent Christ-centered education at Highland Christian.

While the true value of a Christ-centered education is realized over a
lifetime, the impact of biblical instruction and spiritual nurture in these
formative years is undeniable. Thanks for considering a gift towards this
special goal this year.

All praise be to God!
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Jodi Lineburg
Development Director

“Train up a child in the way he
should go and when he is old, he

will not depart from it.”

- Proverbs 22:6




